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March 21, 1952,
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"ol
Hon. Earl B-teman,
137 North Franklin Streaet,
Korth Sacramento, California.

Dear Mr. Bateman:

As Senator Langer is temporarily in Horth
Dakota, we are taking the liberty of wiiting to you
with further reference to your inquiry to the Commissioner
of Indian Affairs relative to the purchase of liquor by
the Fort Berthold Indians,

You have undoubtedly received the Commis-
sioner's reply at this time, Ve know that Senator Langer
would be glad to have any comments you may have on this
or to know if there is anything further he can do for you
down here.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Irene Martin Rdwards,
Secretary to Senator Langer.

IME ams.,
enc,
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